
Preschool Graduation
This May, we celebrated a truly joyful milestone—preschool graduation! 
Our talented little learners were beaming with pride as they dressed 
their best, ready to shine in front of family and friends.

One of the highlights? An incredible African Dance performance led by 
Lark Daniel of Dwennimmen African Dance—months of practice paid 
off in the most vibrant way! We were thrilled to have Ramona French, 
one of our own steering committee members, join in the celebration as 
part of the dance group.

With smiles, cheers, and maybe even a few happy tears, 
seven students proudly walked across the stage, excited for the 
adventure of Kindergarten ahead. The love and pride from their teacher 
Miss Rachael, and assistant teachers Miss Krystina and Miss Nafi, was 
absolutely contagious. These three pour their hearts into every day, 
helping our students grow, thrive, and take their next big steps.

We're so proud of our graduates—kindergarten, here they come!

We Have a New Van
We are so excited that we have a NEW, used van! It could not have been 
possible to make this purchase without the help of donations from 
Dauphin County Local Shares, Deimler Foundation and Kline Foundation. 
Additionally, we received a grant from 4 Imprint for the magnetic signs that 
are on the outside of our van for all to see we hold special cargo inside, 
our students! Now that the kids are higher up, they can enjoy watching the 
city sights of Harrisburg. Finally, we want to say a very special thanks to 
Rich Stokes (Mr. Rich) who provides transportation for 8 children  and an 
occasional family member, Tuesday through Friday.
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